
 Sloflyers July Club Meeting

Meeting brought to order by Tony Jacobson, Vice President

Members Present:  Guest

 Steve Willison      George Alers
 Rick Johnston 
 Dave Nowell
 Bob van't Riet
 Mike Rittenhouse
 Morgan Wilson
 Lars Mikkelsen 
 Ron Alers
 Steve Wagner
 Woody Woods
 Gary Henry

Discussion:

1. Auxiliary airfield:
Rick Johnston has proposed an auxiliary site basically for glider contests. 
The full proposal is on the website and has been emailed to all members 
for comments.  The general opinion is that the club should back this 
proposal for a one year trial period. Morgan Wilson, treasurer, says that the 
auxiliary site is budget neutral if the contests generate funds as stated. The 
docents for this field are Morgan Wilson, Steve Willison, Rick Johnston, 
and Mike Wilson.

2. Civil aircraft concerns for auxiliary field:
Bob van't Riet expressed concerns for the safety of full size aircraft and 
proximity of this auxiliary field to a private airstrip.  More facts are needed 
resolve the issue.

3. Motion to approve auxiliary site: 

 Morgan made a two part motion.  Tony Jacobson seconded.  (1) Rick 
 Johnston will investigate, prepare and present a written safety statement



 concerning interaction of full size aircraft and RC operations.  (2) If Rick
 prepares this statement,  the club should approve the auxiliary field for a 
 one year trial period.  Motion passed.

4. Funfly, August 5th :

Tony Jacobson and Mike Rittenhouse presented the events and rules for 
the funfly on August 5.  Pilots meeting at 8:30 am.  Events will begin At 
9:00 am.  Only one plane can be used for all events.  BBQ  lunch
at about 11:00.  Prizes will be awarded.

5. Treasurer's report:

Morgan stated that the budget has remained in bounds and the club is 
Solvent. 

Meeting adjourned 10:15 am

Submitted:

Mike Rittenhouse 
Secretary

  ..

http://www.apple.com

